
From: lee.lawson@crossvilletn.gov
To: "valerie.hale"
Subject: FW: CPG
Date: Monday, March 08, 2021 8:32:25 AM

 
 

From: kevin troyano <ktroyano@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 10:38 AM
To: info@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: CPG
 
Valerie, 
As per our conversation, Christy's Pub Grub would like to close E Second From Main to
Thurmond on Saturday June 26th from 12-4. We are asking it to be presented at the next
council meeting.  Thanks for all of your help. 
Any questions, or if any additional information is needed, my cell number is 727 315 2819.
Store number is 931 337 0531, or you can email me.
Have a blessed day
Kevin Troyano
 
 
 
Sent from my Metro By T-Mobile 4G LTE Android Device
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